
From:   
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 5:05 PM 
To: Ben Warren <ben.warren@cheltenham.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: 24/01670/FUL - 68 Sandy Lane 
 

Dear Planners, 

  

As residents of Sandy Lane, we would like to share our opinion of the proposed works to no 68. 

  

We feel that what they are intending to do will definitely be an improvement.  Many of the houses 
in Sandy Lane are being, or have been recently renovated to be very smart indeed, so this will 
absolutely be in keeping. 

  

We have no objections to the proposals 

  

Yours 

  

64 Sandy Lane 
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